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As such your request for information has been refused under section 17(d) of the Local 
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act), wherein the subject of your 
request is publicly available. 

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to 
request an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Act.  

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information 
requests where appropriate. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater 
Wellington’s website with your personal information removed. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Samantha Gain 
Kaiwhakahaere Matua Waka-ā-atea | Group Manager Metlink 
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